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To: Wes Anderson, Director of Public Works
. . N
From: Justine Gembala, PE, Civil Engineer (,4\1
Date: May 27, 2005
- Subject: Request for No Parking Signs on 16" Street at Highland Avenue

Mr. Arif Shazzad, 1619 S. Charlotte Court, called Public Works with concerns of vehicles
parking on both sides of 16™ Street west of Highland Avenue. 16™ Street is 26 % feet wide with
no fronting properties. On the southwest corner of Highland Avenue at 16™ Street there is a ball
field owned by the Christadelphian Chapel, which is located south of the field. This ball field is
not used on a regular basis. The Police Department monitored this area for over a month with no
violations or parking problems found.

Tt is recommended to continue monitoring this area, without restricting parking at this time.
This item will be on the June 6, 2005 Transportation and Safety Committee agenda. The

meeting is held at the Village Hall in the Community Room at 7:30 PM. This is a public meeting
and public participation is encouraged.
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cc: Mr. Arif Shazzad, of 1619 S. Charlotte Court
Steve Sebby, Trustee, District 4
Jack O’Brien, Trustee, District 3
Transportation and Safety Committee
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